
 

What has happened to In-Person  
            Voting by allowing Mail-In Ballots?  
             It has become a fond memory of   
             the good old days when we valued   
                                                   our responsibilities as citizens to  

               self-govern by exercising our right  
                   to vote in free and fair elections. 

Voting is the most precious right we have, and must not be 
compromised by the inherent security risks, of: an incompetent 
postal service that only delivers 84% of election mail; depositing 
ballots in unsupervised, unsecured drop boxes; and, collecting 
ballots (harvesting) by third-parties unknown to persons voting. 

To learn the truth about election fraud, view the documentary 2000 Mules 
by Dinesh D’Souza. You will discover “a massive network of coordinated 

fraud across all five of the states that decided the election”. Now, multiply 
the 5 States by 10, and you’ll realize the extent of voter fraud occurring  

nationwide — it’s frightening to learn that our elections are being stolen.    
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